
 

October 25, 2021 

Dear Non-Profit Organization: 
 
 The Rotary Club of Altoona invites you to apply for a grant from our Grapes for Good 
Event.  We will host our fourth Grapes for Good Event on January 22, 2022.  Since its inception 
the Rotary Club of Altoona has donated over $50,000 funds from Grapes for Good to local 
charitable organizations.  In order to be considered for allocation of the 2022 funds, please 
complete the enclosed Grapes for Good Fund Allocation Application and return it to the address 
or email address identified on the form.  The requested funds must be for a project to benefit 
Blair County residents.  The requesting applicant must have IRS 501(c)(3) status and provide proof 
of the same at the time of application.  Applications must be postmarked or emailed by 
December 31, 2021 to Traci Naugle, 1701 Fifth Avenue, Altoona, PA 16602 or 
tnaugle@sfshlaw.com to be considered.  If an application is not timely received, it will not be 
considered. 
 
 In addition to Grapes for Good, the Rotary Club of Altoona is liking for important impact 
projects which will benefit our community.  Please feel free to contact us with your project ideas. 
 
 Should you have any questions, please check out our website at 
www.rotaryofaltoona.org. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Grapes for Good Fund Allocation Committee 
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